## The Greehey Family Foundation

February 1, 2016

President William E. Greehey

Board of Directors
Louree Greehey
Lisa Rosenbloom
Cheryl Greehey
Leslie Greehey

Lori Houston Assistant City Manager 100 Military Plaza San Antonio, TX 78205

Dear Ms. Houston,

Our family foundation is happy to make a contribution of \$500,000 to support the Good Samaritan Veterans Outreach and Transition Center (GSVOTC) – an initiative of the City of San Antonio and St. Philip's College. We'd appreciate your help to ensure that these funds are used for the renovation and repurposing of the former Good Samaritan Hospital located on the East Side. It's our understanding that with our grant, the City has now raised all of the funds necessary to start construction of the new veterans outreach center.

We're happy to support the GSVOTC and its efforts to provide veterans and their families with a variety of much-needed services, including career planning, business start-up and sustainability advice, education counseling, home-buying guidance and assistance with Veterans Affairs benefits.

We're proud to be a part of Military City, U.S.A. and hope our contribution helps to make a positive difference in the lives of local veterans. We wish you the best with the construction and hope the center opens soon!

Sincerely,

cc: Mayor Ivy Taylor Jill DeYoung